
LD Systems
Soldier Systems and Combat Equipment

 

MEDICAL EQUIPMENT



LD Systems
Soldier Systems and Combat Equipment

 

ACCESSORIES



LD Systems
Soldier Systems and Combat Equipment

 

FOLDING LITTER
SKU: ME-AC-N-0989

The Folding Litter is the most
versatile and compact evacuation
and treatment litter available
today developed to meet the U.S.
Army's requirements.

Read More

TACTICAL
AUTOMATIC
EXTERNAL
DEFIBRILLATORS
SKU: ME-AC-N-1047

LD Systems' new AED 3 offers
major improvements with a 4.5-
inch touch screen display that
illustrates what to do and provides
CPR compression feedback.

Read More

BIOCYN WOUND
TREATMENT
SKU: ME-AC-N-0088

Using natural ingredients, our
temperature-activated Foaming
Wound Treatment is safe for
everyone, deactivating organisms
and bacteria at the source.

Read More

https://ldsystems.us/product/folding-litter/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=FOLDING+LITTER
https://ldsystems.us/product/folding-litter/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=FOLDING+LITTER
https://ldsystems.us/product/tactical-automatic-external-defibrillators/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=TACTICAL+AUTOMATIC+EXTERNAL+DEFIBRILLATORS
https://ldsystems.us/product/tactical-automatic-external-defibrillators/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=TACTICAL+AUTOMATIC+EXTERNAL+DEFIBRILLATORS
https://ldsystems.us/product/biocyn-wound-treatment/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=BIOCYN+WOUND+TREATMENT
https://ldsystems.us/product/biocyn-wound-treatment/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=BIOCYN+WOUND+TREATMENT
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BIOCYN OPTICS
CLEANER
SKU: ME-AC-N-0089

A unique formulation designed to
break down dirt and grime while
also decontaminating surfaces of
microorganisms, our Optics
Cleaner is perfect for optics.

Read More

TOURNIQUET
RETAINER
SKU: ME-AC-N-1636

The Mayflower Tourniquet Retainer
is a medical accessory that is
designed to hold a CAT tourniquet
in a simple but durable shock cord
retainer utilizing any available
MOLLE webbing space. FEATURES:
Holds a CAT tourniquet Simple but
durable shock cord retainer 100%
Made in the USA SPECIFICATIONS:
Weighs 0.2 oz. (6 grams)

Read More

https://ldsystems.us/product/biocyn-optics-cleaner/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=BIOCYN+OPTICS+CLEANER
https://ldsystems.us/product/biocyn-optics-cleaner/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=BIOCYN+OPTICS+CLEANER
https://ldsystems.us/product/tourniquet-retainer/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=TOURNIQUET+RETAINER
https://ldsystems.us/product/tourniquet-retainer/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=Accessories&utm_term=TOURNIQUET+RETAINER


LD Systems
Soldier Systems and Combat Equipment

 

INDEX

M
ME-AC-N-0088  3

ME-AC-N-0089  4
ME-AC-N-0989  3

ME-AC-N-1047  3
ME-AC-N-1636  4


